
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Frog Pond News  

I hope you enjoyed Fall  

Break!  It was nice to have 

some time off to enjoy the 

weather and just rest and 

relax. 

This is the last week of the 

first grading period.  

Progress reports will be 

issued October 22. On 

October 25 we will be 

having Parent/Teacher 

conferences.  I’m looking 

forward to talking with each 

one of your to discuss your 
child’s progress. 

Classroom News 

Burge Terrace Christian School 
Indianapolis, IN 

 

October 7 – 13, 2019 

Issue    9  
 

 

 

Spelling List 

Verse of the Week 

Romans 4:3 

“For what does the scripture 

say? Abraham believed God, 

and it was counted to him 

as righteousness.” 

 

  

Review List 

1.  hen  6.  sand 

2.  hill  7.  sin 

3.  nap  8.  sit 

4.  net  9.  sock 

5.  not       10.  wet 

Chapel Chatter 
This past week in chapel began an 

exciting missionary story.  We will have 
the privilege of hearing parts of this 
story during  the whole month of October 

by one of our librarians, Mrs. Christine 
Hickman.  We are hearing about a man 

named Ravi Zacharias. Be sure to ask 
your child what they are hearing about 
this man. He is still alive today and doing 

wonderful things for God. 



 

Monday 

Computer 

Tuesday 

Music, Mileage Club 

Wednesday 

PE 

Thursday 

PE, Computer 

Friday 

Music, Mileage Club Challenge 
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Upcoming Events 

October 11 
    End of Quarter 

October 17 
   Professional Day – Early dismissal 

   2:15 
October 18 – Box Tops collection 

October 25 
   Parent/Teacher Conferences – please 

   return conference request paper 
November  8 

  Grandparents  Day 

Reminders to Students 

 Bring your binder to class 

everyday 

 Turn in your homework every 

morning 

 

 

Reminders to Parents  

1. Return Parent/Teacher 
conference request forms 

2. Sign your child’s notebook 

 

Contact Information 

Please feel free to contact me by 
either of the following ways: 

Mrs. Debbie Magee 

School Phone: 862-5238 ex. 35 

Email: dmagee@burgeterrace.org 

Please work with your child as 
necessary on homework 
assignments.  Continue to 
encourage them to read in their 
RED folders.  Remember you 
can keep the book until you are 
satisfied with their ability to 
read the book given to them.   

 

  

  

This Week’s Assignments This Week’s Highlights 


